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Dear Patrik Demuynck,

In connection with the successful ending of the All-Russian laido seminar 7-8 July 2012, I would
like to express deep gratitude to you for your important and valuable work on the conduction of
this seminar. Among iaido practitioners in Russia you are known as a sensei with high
qualification, proficient and talented. In opinion of the members of “Moscow kendo iaido club”
(“MKkkI”) the seminar went off efficiently and successfully. Knowledge obtained during it is very
important for us in our learning of the art of laido.

Especially, I would like to mention that holding of such seminar in Russia made it possible to
acquire knowledge of essential aspects of laido for those people who have not the opportunity to
visit European countries and to participate in the international laido seminars.

I and all other members of “MkkI” express sincere thanks to you for the efficient communication
during the seminar which in our point of view was from heart to heart. We hope for the further
continuation of close cooperation with you in the future development of laido in Russia.

Best regards,
The President
of the Regienal public organization “Moscow kendo iaido club”

\ / Shtapov M.B./




